
Use of pictures from the digital version of the scroll to raise funds for the Scroll restoration 
 
 

 
I am working on a new book about Walberswick from about 1880 to 1930. It will be similar to the 
one I wrote called ‘The People of Millfield Road’ but will cover more of the Village. The idea is to tell 
the story of the people who settled here  as well those who were already here. 
 
Several of the houses I mention are included in the Scroll and it would be very helpful if I could 
include these illustrations in the book. As with "The People of Millfield Road” I will pay for the 
production costs for an initial run- probably 100 copies. I guess these will sell for around £15 each 
and all of this will go to charity. I believe there is a restoration fund for the scroll so I should be 
happy for this to be the chosen charity if it has not yet reached its target. 
 
I believe Walberswick Parish Council owns the digital version of the Scroll and I should be grateful if 
you would permit me to use it for this purpose. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Edward Wright 
 


